
Christine Desmarais, Principal

Dear St. Peter School Community,

As we celebrate an incredible milestone of 65 years of nurturing minds and hearts at St. Peter School, I am
filled with gratitude for the community we have built together and continue to build. This anniversary is a
testament to the dedication of our alumni, families, faculty, and staff, who have contributed to our journey
over the years and shaped our school community. St. Peter School has been a place where students grow,
learn, and thrive for over six decades.

Together, we have cultivated a welcoming environment that fosters academic excellence, spiritual growth,
and lifelong friendships. The bonds formed here are a cherished part of our history, and I encourage all of
you to reflect on your own experiences and the impact this community has had on your lives.

As we honor our past, we also look toward the future. One of our exciting goals is to establish our first
playground, designed specifically to meet the needs of our K-8 students. This playground will not only
enhance our outdoor space but also provide a safe and engaging environment for our children to play,
explore, and develop important social skills.

To achieve this goal, we invite our alumni and families to join us in making this dream a reality. Your
support, whether through donations, volunteering, or spreading the word, will be invaluable as we embark
on this journey together. We envision a playground that embodies the spirit of St. Peter School—inviting,
inclusive, and inspiring.

I am excited about the possibilities that lie ahead and the lasting impact this playground will have on our
students for years to come. Let us continue to work together, celebrating our shared history while paving the
way for a bright future.

We hope you will join us on Friday, November 22nd, for our celebration, A Walk Down Memory Lane.
Please visit our website for more details, and to purchase tickets.

Thank you for being an integral part of the St. Peter School community. Here’s to many more years of
growth, joy, and togetherness!

With warm regards,


